| would like to express my concern of the location of hub at 705 Fanshawe Pk Rd. |
don’t think it’s fair that the city rezone that land, unfair to all property owners around.
Every other proposed location is on Hospital grounds or at a facility that already exists.
A residential neighbourhood is not ready for the social issues that goes along with it and
should not be all of a sudden subject to it.

How is this going to affect the restaurant owner? Is he being compensated? Other
adjacent businesses will also be affected.

This should not be dropped in an expensive residential area.
| hope the city rethinks that.
Thanks

Kim Misic



